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PHIIA News  I  Issue 8  28  June 2012 
 

 
Peter Kerestes, Chief Executive Officer 
 
Hello and welcome to our eighth edition. 
 

Key Initiatives 
 

 Code of conduct 
 
The Code is up and running. We await the self-audit questionnaires from a    
number of you. Six firms have been accredited. 
 

  Directors 
 

Gerald Brown has left iSelect and as a consequence he has resigned as a 
director of PHIIA.  The board is considering a replacement and I will advise when 
a decision has been made. 
 

    Rebate Legislation 
 

This comes into effect on 1 July 12. Many of you have been working with your 
clients on any adjustments that may be required. 

 
   Department 

 
Mr Richard Magor has replaced Mr Peter Woodley as the Assistant Secretary                      
Private Health Insurance Branch. 
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